
April 28, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives 

2413 Rayburn House Office Building  1026 Longworth House Office Building  

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for Morris Habitat for Humanity affordable housing construction in 

fiscal year 2022.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is Morris Habitat for Humanity, located at 274 

South Salem Street, Randolph, NJ 07869.  

The funding would be used for the construction of twenty-five affordable homes and a 

community room at 42 Bennett Avenue, Randolph 07869. The 2.5-acre property is currently 

owned by Randolph Township and will be sold to Morris Habitat for $1.00. The township will be 

responsible for environmental remediation, demolition of existing structures, site design, 

approvals and permitting. Eligible Morris County families will earn the benefits of 

homeownership by completing hours of labor at the site and their no-interest mortgage program. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

S 
Mikie Sherrill 

Member of Congress  
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